7/9/18

Mr. Alan Clark

Director of Transportation Planning
Houston-Galveston Area Council
P.O. Box 22777

Houston, TX 77227-2777

Re: Support for Transportation Improvement Program Request by the City of League City for
Extension of Palomino Lane and Clear Creek Bridge

Dear Mr. Clark,

I am pleased to offer this letter supporting the City of League City in its pursuit of funding through the
2018 Houston-Galveston Area Council Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) for the extension
of Palomino Lane to Grissom Road, including a bridge over Clear Creek.

The League City Space City Cycling has a simple mission— to support and encourage all kinds of
cycling for our community. As League City continues to grow, it is important that we preserve and
create bike paths to make it safe for people to ride their bikes. The Palomino Lane Extension and Clear
Creek Bridge includes an on-street bike path on both sides and will create a new, safe north-south route
for recreation and commuter cyclist.

I fully support the City of League City’s pursuit of federal funding through the TIP program.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 832-563-8485 |

Sincerely,

Sylinda Ken
President
Space City Cycling Club



